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June 14 June 15 June 16 June 17 June 18 

SPECIAL PAC ELECTION 
MEETING – new PAC 
exec to be elected – 
please join!!! 
6:30pm on Zoom – see 
below 
 

 Spirit Day – Canada 
Remembers 

 Family Colour Day 
 
 

June 21 June 22 June 23 June 24 June 25 

Spirit Day – Pajama Day 
 
Leadership Students – 
thank-you lunch  

Young Entrepreneur’s 
Sale (Divs 1, 2, & 3) 
See below for details 
 
Family Colour prize day 
– Mrs. Fenrick and Mr. 
Shipley are getting silly 
stringed!  
 

Grade 7 Celebration 
9am – will be filmed 

Last day for students 
*early dismissal – see 
below 

Admin day for teachers 

 

Games Day today 

What a fantastic time we had!!!  The students did a fantastic job 
and had a lot of fun.   A video will be put out next week so you 
can see all the fun we had.   

 

 

Canada Remembers day  

For our upcoming spirit day on June 16th, we are going to 
remember and honour our Indigenous Peoples as proud 
Canadians.  We ask that students wear all their red and white to 
show their Canadian pride as well as their orange button memorial 
badge.  One of the reasons I am proud of being Canadian is that 



we are a country where many people are fighting for 
remembrance and reconciliation. It will be through 
education that we learn to be better, be different, and 
accept and welcome all people.  Let’s see a sea of red, white 
and orange on Wednesday! 

 
 
 
 
Young Entrepreneur’s Sale 
 
Division 1, 2 & 3 have been working through a program called Power Play Young Entrepreneurs.   
These classes will be selling their products in a covid-safe way outside on June 22.  We invite students to 
bring money that day if they wish to shop!  Products range in price from $0.50 to $5.  Please make sure your 
child has no more than $20, we do not want students to come with large sums of money.   A percentage of 
the money raised will be sent to a charity of the classes’ choice.   
Please send the money in small denominations like quarters, loonies, and twoonies.   
 
 

PAC meeting – June 14th – 6:30pm 
This is a special meeting to solely invite and elect your new PAC executive.  If you are interested – and I’ve 
heard many of you are! – in taking on an executive role next year, please join us. 
 
Here are the Zoom details:  

Topic: Special PAC meeting 
Time: Jun 14, 2021 06:30 PM Vancouver 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82475330266?pwd=dHRYNmhtZWJIaSttTjBYc3grOE00QT09 
 
Meeting ID: 824 7533 0266 
Passcode: gyJJ19 

 
Grade 7 farewell  

- June 23rd – 9am 
- Ceremonies will be filmed and sent to parents – We are so sorry parents are not able to attend this 

special event. 
 
Last day of school for students – June 24th 

- Early dismissal is officially 1:30pm 
- Formal programming will be complete and report cards will be ready by the beginning of lunch 

(11:45).  We invite all parents to pick up at 11:45 but teachers will be in their classes for those 
students who remain until 1:30pm 

 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82475330266?pwd=dHRYNmhtZWJIaSttTjBYc3grOE00QT09


School supplies for 2021/2022 School Year:  
The supply lists for next year are on our website under the parent tab.  There is also the option to order packages 
through www.schoolstart.ca  The package will be shipped directly to your home and you can order anytime until 
October 2021 
 

 
 

Students born in 2009 or earlier are now eligible to register on the B.C. COVID-19 Immunization website 
  

Registration is now open for students between the ages of 12 and 17 to receive their first dose of the COVID-
19 vaccine. On Thursday afternoon the province announced that children born in 2009 or earlier (12 and 
older) can register on the B.C. COVID-19 Immunization website. The goal is to have students vaccinated by 
June 30, with second doses by Aug. 30. 
  
To register, fill out your child's information at getvaccinated.gov.bc.ca, available 24/7 or call 1-833-838-2323 
between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. any day of the week. You can also register in-person at any Service BC centre. 
After registering, you will receive a text, email or phone call when it is your turn to book a vaccine 
appointment. Don't expect to book an appointment the same day you register. 
  

http://www.schoolstart.ca/
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2021PREM0037-000986
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2021PREM0037-000986
https://www.getvaccinated.gov.bc.ca/s/
https://www.getvaccinated.gov.bc.ca/s/


Once you have registered and have received your booking invitation, please do not delay booking an 
appointment. Bring your child's Care Card to their appointment. If your child does not have a personal health 
number, you can register by phone at 1-833-838-2323. 
Booking invites will be sent to those who are older first, and most appointments will take place at the same 
immunization clinics used to vaccinate people in other age groups. Household and group vaccination options 
are also available. For more information, visit fraserhealth.ca/vaccine 

https://www.fraserhealth.ca/vaccine#.YKWE9YeSmUk

